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PÁJARO VALLEY CLIMATE ACTION 

 
Nay 10, 2022 

 
To: Administrative Council 

 

Western Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education (SARE) program 
Re: Letter of support for grant proposal to the Western SARE Professional Development Pro- 
gram 

 
I write on behalf of Regeneración-Pajaro Valley Climate Action, to express our support for the 
grant proposal titled “Closing the Loop: Technical Assistance to Support Regenerative 
Agriculture on Underserved Small Farms on the Central California Coast” submitted 

by the Sustainable Research Systems Foundation (SRSF) in partnership 
Advisory Board 

 
Mayra Bernabe 
Organizer, COPA (Communities 
Organized for Relational Power in 
Action) 

 
Adam Bolaños Scow 
Senior Strategist, Public Water 
Now 

 
Francisco Estrada 
Fund Development Officer, 
Pájaro Valley Community Health 
Trust; 2019 Mayor, Watsonville 

 
Anne Hayes 
Director of Development, Western 
Region, Climate Central 

 
Kirsten Liske, 
Vice President of Community 
Programs, Ecology Action 

 
Nelly Vaquera-Boggs 
President, 
Pájaro Valley Federation of 
Teachers 

with Whiskey Hill Farm (WHF) in Watsonville, California. 
 
Regeneración is a non-profit organization in Watsonville, California, 
focused on issues of environmental justice across the Pajaro Valley. It 
has catalyzed an unprecedented diversity of people gathering and 
working together. Regeneración has established itself as a bridge orga- 
nization so we can work more broadly together to develop more holis- 
tic and multi-benefit solutions going forward. 

 
The SSRF-WHF proposal is focused on the training of agricultural pro- 
fessionals to teach small farmers the principles of regenerative and 
closed loop agriculture, with a particular focus on Latinx farmers 
across the Monterey Bay region. “Closing the loop” in agriculture is 
essential to achieving both climate action and climate justice, and to 
supporting the success of small farmers. The educational materials to 
be developed in this project will be available in both Spanish and Eng- 
lish, and agricultural professionals will be able to reach out to Latinx 
farmers to help them in developing resilience in the face of a changing 
climate. 

 
Regeneración strongly supports the proposed project and we look for- 
ward to working with SSRF, WHF and partner organizations in ensur- 
ing project success. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Nancy Faulstich 
Nancy Faulstich 
Executive Director, Regeneración 
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